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Date 13.10.2023 

Year 4 Pantomime Visit 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To support our class with our Story Seekers project and learning we have organised an Educational Visit to Catford 
Broadway to see Jack and the Beanstalk on the 19th December 2023. The children will be able to see a further 
aspect of story telling that incorporates set, props, music and costume. 

The performance starts at 2.30pm and has a running time of 2 hours which means that we will be returning to school 
later than the end of school day. If you have any concerns regarding this then please do let us know. We will be 
travelling by bus leaving school promptly at 1.30pm arriving back at approximately 5pm.  

The cost of the trip will be £6.00 (£4 for children entitled to pupil premium). 

We will need parent helpers for this trip. If you are able to travel with your child’s class let us know using the link 
below on or before 01/12/2023. All volunteers will be informed in advance of the trip. 

Your child will not need a packed lunch for this trip as they will be eating at school before we leave.  

For the trip, please ensure your child has the following: 

• Comfortable walking shoes 
• Sensible clothing appropriate to the weather 
• Any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers, eczema creams, etc. 
• A refillable water bottle 

To volunteer please click this link and complete the form on or before 01/12/2023. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rebecca, Sarah and Hannah 

Year 4 Teachers 
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